
QUESTION 6 
 

COUNTY COUNCIL MEETING – 19 MARCH 2020 
 

Question to Gill Heath 
Cabinet Member for Communities 

 
By Susan Woodward 

 

Question 

I welcome the fact that Staffordshire County Council does not allow hunting with 
dogs on land in its ownership and management. Is the Council aware of any 
infringements of this ban in recent years? 
 

Reply 

You’re correct – hunting with dogs on land the County Council owns or manages 
is not something we allow, and I’m not aware of any infringements in recent 
years. 
 


